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Craig, Sondra

From: Poellinger, Bethany S <BSPoelli@gundersenhealth.org>
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 4:21 PM
To: ZZ City Clerk External; Neumann, Mark; Happel, Douglas; Trost, Jennifer; Schwarz, Rebecca; 

Woodard, Chris; Mindel, Mackenzie; Kiel, Mac; Kahlow, Chris; Sleznikow, Larry; Janssen, Barb; 
Goggin, Erin; Dickinson, Tamra

Subject: August 8 Special Meeting

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
GreeƟngs,  
 
I have recently learned that the council is looking at various properƟes for homeless camping approval throughout the city and 
voƟng on this next Thursday. 
 
I wanted to share my opposiƟon to two of the properƟes being considered for camping;  Sherwood Park at 3300 Nottingham 
Place and 5248 33rd Street South - neither locaƟon has any ameniƟes such as a basic toilet or bathroom. Also both of these 
locaƟons are not near any services such as Catholic ChariƟes or the SalvaƟon Army.  One is literally on a major highway which 
could be dangerous for crossing/traffic and both locaƟons are within a block of railroad tracks.  
 
Thank you. Bethany Poellinger    
 


